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We are so proud of our Students of the Month

MARCH 
Jaxon D.
Lydia Lindquist
Taylor O.
Ivy F.
Soren M.
Roena B.
Dezaray L. 
Roman L.

APRIL
Matthew V.
Hadley A.
Brady W.
Avery V.
Logan S.
Ayda F.
Adriana J.
Pacey S.

MAY
Georgia B.
Leila K.
Gigi C.
Lemax T.
Annette P.
Sullivan A.
Briley S.
Liam K.

  



Message from the Principal

Dear Families, 

I truly want to thank you for your kindness and support throughout this challenging 
school year. I believe that we have all grown in some ways personally or professionally. 

Take time to serve others, play, relax, and grow as a family. I am excited to continue my 
journey as your principal. 

Sincerely,
Mr. Jesse Peterson

Summer Reminders

~ Teacher assignments will not be available until mid-August in 
ParentVue. 

~ Supply lists will be included with your report card mailing, and 
on the Big Woods website soon. 

Remember to READ!
~ Please complete the 1200 club reading calendar over the 
summer. Calendars will be due by September 10th!



STMA Breakfast at the Playground



Big Woods Activities

Top AR Winners/Rooftop lunch!

4th Grade Tug of War



Big Woods Activities

4th Grade Assembly and 
Frisbee Golf



Big Woods Activities

Beach Day



Big Woods Activities

Big Woods Seniors’ 
Parade



               Big Woods PTO
Find PTO on Facebook at Big Woods PTO and “like” them for updates.

Contact PTO at bigwoodspto@gmail.com
PTO Volunteers at bigwoodsptovolunteers@gmail.com

Thank you for all your support Big Woods PTO!

Big Woods Elementary
www. stma.k12.mn.us
Grades 1-4
Enrollment 655
Student Hours 7:45-2:15
Office Hours 7:00-3:30

13470 Frankfort Parkway NW
St. Michael, MN  55376
Phone: 763.497.8025
Fax: 763.497.6563

Covid-19 Related 
Questions

Please contact Lindy Legatt, our 
district Covid-19 Coordinator, for 
all related questions. 

lindyl@mystma.org
763.497.6528

During the summer, please take the time to remind your child of 
how they can show trustworthiness, respect, responsibility, 
fairness, caring, and citizenship throughout the summer. 

Has your contact info 
changed?

If so, please login to ParentVue 
and update your info. Pick up 
login directions for ParentVue in 
the Big Woods office. This 
expedites school personnel in 
contacting you in a quick and 
efficient manner. 

Character Counts! Respect 
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